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April 28, 2022 

      

                  
The Honorable Tammy Baldwin 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
 
Dear Senator Baldwin: 
 

 Thank you for your March 23, 2022 letter regarding a request to designate Cameroon for 

Temporary Protected Status (TPS) and to protect thousands of Cameroonians from returning to 

ongoing armed conflict. 

 

On Friday, April 15, 2022, the Department of Homeland Security announced the 

designation of Cameroon for TPS for 18 months.  The United States recognizes the ongoing 

armed conflict in Cameroon, and we will provide temporary protection to those in need.  

Cameroonian nationals currently residing in the United States who cannot safely return will be 

able to remain and work in the United States until conditions in their home country improve. 

 

Individuals eligible for TPS under this designation must have continuously resided in the 

United States since April 14, 2022.  Individuals who attempt to travel to the United States after 

April 14, 2022, will not be eligible for TPS.  Cameroon’s 18-month designation will go into 

effect on the publication date of the forthcoming Federal Register notice.  The Federal Register 

notice will provide instructions for applying for TPS and an Employment Authorization 

Document.  TPS applicants must meet all eligibility requirements and undergo security and 

background checks. 

 

Thank you again for your letter and interest in this important issue.  The cosigners of 

your letter will receive a separate, identical response.  Should you require any additional 

assistance, please have your staff contact the U. S. Citizenship and Immigration Services Office 

of Legislative Affairs at (240) 721-3801. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Ur M. Jaddou 

Director 

 


